Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 11:48 AM
To: Noel Chamberlain; Jack Chamberlain
Cc: Steve Monowitz; Amy Ow

Subject: RE: Highlands

Hi Noel,

Can you give me a call? I'll be in the office until 12:30 today, but working from home afterwards (cell: 650-248-4148).

tomorrow works better, we can talk then just give me a time when you are free.

Thank you

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 1:35 PM

To: Noel Chamberlain <noelchamberlain@outlook.com>; Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>
Cc: Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>

Subject: RE: Highlands

Hi Jack and Noel,

Sorry, | thought Steve was getting back to you all today, his email says next week. He won’t be able to meet with you
today.

| spoke with him regarding your willingness to move the house for Lot 11 further away from the drainage and re-
recording the easement/subdivision map. He is supportive of this.

More information to come next week.

Thanks!

From: Steve Monowitz

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 5:19 PM

To: Noel Chamberlain <noelchamberlain@outlook.com>
Cc: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Subject: RE: Highlands

Hi Noel,

| think we are close to being able to issue the required pre-construction notice, but we’re not quite there yet. | hope to

have an answer for you before the end of next week.
Steve

From: Noel Chamberlain [mailto:noelchamberlain@outlook.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 3:33 PM

To: Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>

Subject: Highlands




Hi Steve,

Looks like Camille and Dianna are signing on the permit card for at least 9 & 11. Are we good to go to construction or are

we still waiting on EIR issues?

Please let me know where we are at as | need to start scheduling the job if we are a go.

Thanks,
Noel



